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December 14, 2010,

The Mavor,

Merabers of Toronto City Counail,
Ciry Hall,

00 Cueen Street West,

Toronte, Ontario MSH $N2

14S IYIHYE 38538

0V St 330 002
{40 S Y370 ALTY

Dear Mayor Pord & Members of Toronto City Commeil, ] e
Lt

We are a Federation of Chinese Canadian parents from across the City of Toronto. Our children are

students at all levels of public education institutions within and bevond the City of Toronto.

Our parents are gravely concerned about Maclean Magazine's story about university campuses

titled.” Too Asian.™ We are concerned about a backlash against Asian students that could affect the
educational opportunities for our Chinese Canadian students. We are therefore writing in support of the
motion that the City of Toronto disassociate itself from the Maclean's story and that the City requests
Maclean's 1o apologize unreservedly for the negative stereotyping of the Asian-Canadian community.

Thank yvou and we look forward to vour prompt attention to the matter,

Yours sincerely,

Doup Hum et samsw il
Secretary/Treasurer,
Toronto Federation of Chinese Parents.

0 Doug Hum
e 15 Batdwin Slreel
Uoronte, Ontario M5T LS
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